December 20, 2017

Rev. Sekiong Lim

TCCC of North America

99 Campbell Ave.

Williston Park, N.Y. 11596

Dear Rev. Lim and TCCC Members,

it was good to recelve your letter, and you are right this

year has gone by very guickly. When we were young it seemed
that Christmas would never come, and now Christmas is on us

again before we know it.

Your letters are always so full of information about your
annual meeting, news of events in Taiwan and missicnaries we
knew in Taiwan. We were in language school with both the
Kehlers and the Geddes. We arrived in Taiwan at when

they did, and enjoyed fellowship with them. Sorry to hear of
their passing.

Thank you for taking time to share of your meeting,
missionary friends and Taiwan.

we are also grateful for the gift; please express Our thanks
to the council. May the Lord richly bless you and the
Taiwonese speaking churches in this new year.

Sincerely yours,
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The Hammetts



